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Our Ref : PDR/JET 
2 July 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I write to thank you for the positive contribution which you and your child have made to another very 
successful year at All Saints.  Students taking examinations have worked very hard and we hope that 
they will produce great results within the changing assessment framework which is evermore 
challenging.  I will share with you the key events of the past term in my end of term letter to be sent 
out in the final week of this term.  
 
A and AS Level results will be available on 16 August 2018 between 7.30 am to 12.00 pm.  GCSE 
results will be available on 23 August 2018 between 10.00 am and 12.00 noon. 
 
I would also like to update you regarding the activities planned for students for the last few days of 
the school year as part of our curriculum provision.  The schedule of activities is set out below: 
 

Day Schedule 

Wednesday 18 July Summer Fair 

Thursday 19 July Sports Day Y7, Y8, Y9 & Y10 / Challenge activities 

Friday 20 July Final day of term & whole school liturgy 

 
Students will arrive and leave school at the normal times each day, except for Friday 20 July, when 
school will finish at 1.00 pm for the end of year.  Normal uniform will be worn on Wednesday and 
Friday; on Thursday, when students are engaged in sports, school sports kit must be worn for the 
whole day.   
 
The sports day will offer students the opportunity to participate in a range of activities to complete the 
House sports events.  I advise students to wear a hat and bring sun cream for their sports day if the 
forecast is good for that day. 
 
Parents are invited to attend the Summer Fair on Wednesday 18 July 2018.  The Fair runs from 
12 noon to 2.00 pm and parents visiting school should sign in at the main reception and collect a 
visitor’s badge.  Please note that students will remain in school until the end of the day and will not 
be able to leave when parents leave at 2.00 pm. 
  
The Summer Fair will involve All Saints’ students working with their form group to prepare and run 
stalls for the fair.  A number of students from primary schools will also run stalls on the day.  The 
theme for the stalls is Countries of the World and funds raised will all go to the school’s charities. 
 
The new term will begin as set out in the table below.  Please note the start times and arrangements 
for different year groups. 
 

Year Group Date Start Time 

Y7 & 12 Tuesday 4 September 8.30 am 

Y8, 9, 10, 11 & 13 Wednesday 5 September 8.30 am 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
S P Pender 
Headteacher  

 

 
Headteacher: Mr S P Pender     
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